RADIATION SAFETY SERVICES, Inc.

827 Simpson Street
Evans'un, lllinois 60201

312/866-7744

August 22, 1983

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Attn: William J. Adam, Ph.D.

Gentlemen:

Attached is our application for a U.S. NRC license to perform
on a commercial basis leak testing of sealed sources, instru-
ment calibration, dose calibrator calibration and analysis of
samples as well as other activities described in the license

application.

A sample of our leak test kit will be provided under separate
cover.

Our check for $190 is attached. If you have any questions,
please contact me at 866-7744.

Sincerely,
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Eli A. Port, CHP, P.E.
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